











Holiday Music

A. Shoreview had a great afternoon with a
sing-a-long with Trudi! Residents had a good
time singing their favorite carols and being silly
at times. Such a treat when Trudi comes! Later
that evening, the Girl Scouts joined us for some
caroling. They did a great job and brought many
smiles.

B. Southview Garden Cove had a holiday sing-
a-long too. Chris Braun, an aide in garden cove,
asked her friend Fritz to play his guitar and sing.
He was wonderful!

C. Arbor Lakes came to life with the magic of
the holiday season! Sixty-five dancers shared
their talents with us at the KMC Holiday Dance
Show!

D. Carolers from Christ Lutheran Church
visited Eagan Pointe. They sang in the dining
room and then visited garden cove during their
dinner.

E. Residents from Oak Park’s Garden Cove
shared the spirit of the holidays by caroling in
the front lobby. The residents met for choir
practice several times before the actual
performance. Favorites such as “Jingle Bells” and
“We Wish you a Merry Christmas” were among
the selections performed. People in the

lobby joined in to make it a fun event for
everyone. Residents are already asking when
their next show will be!

Southview Senior Communities | 5












